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On October 24 of the current year, International Investors Association became a member
of International Chamber of Commerce (ICC).  IIA also became the member of ICC
Georgia’s Ex Officio Board Member. As a result of membership IIA will network and build
business relations with more than hundred other influential member companies of ICC
Georgia, will establish relations with key policy makers and appropriate governmental
bodies, will daily access to all draft laws being discussed in Parliament and to monitor
their impact on business and take necessary action so that interests are preserved, will
hold valuable seminars and workshops, place Member Company's advertisements and
articles in ICC's quarterly newsletter, most importantly, IIA will become part of a very
powerful business organization and therefore will be better protected.
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